
MINNEAPOLIS  PUBLIC HOUSING AUTHORITY 

CERTIFICATION FORM FOR TENANTS 

FOR DOMESTIC VIOLENCE, DATING VIOLENCE OR STALKING UNDER THE VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN ACT

1.   The Violence Against Women Act,  42 U. S. C. 13701, requires a Minneapolis Public Housing Authority (MPHA) tenant who is claiming that they are a victim of domestic violence, dating violence or stalking (abuse) to certify that the incident or incidents are bona fide incidents of actual or threatened abuse. 

2.   The certification may be a federal, state, tribal, territorial or local police or court record. 

3.   The certification may also be a document signed by an employee, agent or volunteer of victim service provider, an attorney or a medical professional (professional) from whom the victim has sought assistance in addressing the abuse or the effects of abuse.   The victim and the professional must sign the certification. 

4.   The professional must attest to the certification under penalty of perjury (26 U. S. C. 1746) that the incident or incidents are bona fide incidents of actual or threatened abuse. The professional should identify their name, title, address and phone number and the name of the perpetrator.

5   You must return a complete and fully signed certification document or the police or court record to MPHA within 17 business days from the date of MPHA’s Notice of Lease Termination.      

6.   If you do not certify the incident or incidents of abuse within the 17 business days, the Violence Against Women Act does not limit MPHA from taking action to terminate your lease.    

7.   MPHA will not disclose the information you provide on the certification form without your written consent except for use in an eviction process or as required by law. 

8.  Please return the certification to:   Property Manager 







Minneapolis, MN 554

9.  If you have any questions, please contact Carol Kubic, Director of Legal Services at 

     612 342 1443.                   

Rev. 8/15/06 

This sample form is intended for use by public housing agencies, in consultation with their legal counsel, to implement the provisions of the Violence Against Women Act.  It is not intended as a substitute for obtaining legal advice, but rather as information that may be used by agency counsel as a point of departure in preparing documents suitable to the agency.  Neither NAHRO nor the drafter(s) of this document warrants or guarantees its efficacy, sufficiency or compliance with law.   Agencies must look solely to their legal counsel for final determinations concerning the form and substance of their documents implementing VAWA.

